
 
Friday Update, January 12, 2024 

  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families and Staff. 
This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday 
Update, January 12, 2024. 

 

 
 

It has been great having everyone back from the winter break. I hope that 
all of you had a wonderful and relaxing time with your children over the 
holidays.  
 
It is hard to believe it, but we are already getting prepared for 2024-2025 
school year. Please see the important information below about registration.  
 
Registration TK and Kindergarten- 2024-2025 School Year 
 
Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten registration begins on Monday, 
January 22nd for the 2024-2025 school year at all school sites and the District 
Office. In addition, registration for Transitional Kindergarten students is for 
students turning 5 years old between September 2, 2024 to June 2, 2025.   
 



 
 

Information for registration, please see below:  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

For families that may want to have their child attend another school in the 
Sulphur Springs Union School District and not their Home School, please 
see the information about Intra-District School Transfers.  



 
 
 
 

  
i-Ready Diagnostic Results 
 
In December, students in grades 1st-6th took the second i-Ready Diagnostic 
Assessment. Results of the i-Ready Diagnostic will be sent home this 
week. Please see the information below to understand your child’s i-Ready 
Diagnostic Results.  



 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 





 



 

 
 

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, January 15th in observance of Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr., who believed in equality, freedom, and dignity for all people. His 
dream envisioned that all children would receive access to a quality education, and here 
in the Sulphur Springs Union School District, we are committed to delivering this to our 
children. 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful three-day weekend. 

 
 

 
 

 


